
JBC Monthly Status Report – October 

GES Building Project 

 

• A public forum was held on October 18 at a Garrison School PTA meeting.  

Approximately 25 parents attended and questions were answered by Dr. 

Harbron, Ms. Dunton, Mr. DuBois, Mr. Lee and Mr. Bisson regarding the 

project. 

• Costs for the project continue to be reviewed and refined. Numbers from bid 

documents will be available in November. 

• DRED Conversion process is ongoing.  The GES JBC has not received an update 

from DRED. 

 


